
Haiti – House #85 Mozart 

 

Mozart and his wife have been part of our Haiti Mission team 

for many years.  Mozart is one of Fr. Joe’s most trusted and 

dependable associates.  It is because of Mozart’s 

faithfulness and determination that Bec’s bakery and the 

HMI chicken farm initiative have been as successful as they 

have been.  Mozart has a deep faith.  He is at Mass every 

Sunday.  His faith was tested severely this past Summer 

(2016) when his son Mark David tragically drowned while 

playing with friends in the river just past Jeremie.  Mark 

David was 21 at the time of his death.  He had worked 

alongside his dad for years.  This is the first house to be 

built after the October 4th Hurricane Matthew disaster so we 

are hopeful that we  can once again get back on our 

construction schedule as well as continue to repair the 

homes of so many damaged by the hurricane.  May God 

Bless Mozart and his family.  May God bless all who helped 

in any way to make this miracle possible.   
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